Tri-Valley Board of Education
Minutes From The Meeting Of
October 14, 2010

Board Members:
Eva Sieber,  President

Eddie Brock

Cindy Cameron

Terry Hutchison

Scott Welker

· The Community Bank presented the district with a check for $805.00 for the Community

Pride Program.

Treasurer’s Report:
· Approved minutes from the regular meeting of September 9, 2010 and the special meeting of                            

September 24, 2010 as presented.
· Approved the Financial Report for August 2010 as presented.
· Approved the establishment of a new fund, Fund 506, for use in the tracking of receipts 

and expenditures for the Race to the Top grant program.
· Approved the five year forecast as presented.

Personnel Items:  

     Certified:
· Accepted the retirement request of Karen Bay, 3rd grade teacher at Adamsville

            Elementary. Effective October 14, 2010.
· Accepted the retirement request of David Hill, Business and P.E. teacher at Tri-Valley

      
High School, effective May 31, 2011. Mr. Hill has a total of 35 years in education, 

     
30 of those years being at Tri-Valley High School.

· Issued a one year temporary contract to Annie Vousden as third grade

      
 teacher at Dresden Elementary for the 2010-2011 school year, retroactive

     
 to October 7, 2010, pending verification  of all license requirements,
     
 background checks,  and years of experience calculations.

· Approved the request of Renee Rahn, Dresden 6th grade teacher, for an extension

     
of her unpaid FMLA time. She will return to work on Friday, December 3, 2010.

Classified:

· Accepted the resignation of Robert Jones, bus mechanic, effective October 8, 2010.

· Accepted a motion to place Carol Oler (bus driver) on un-paid administrative leave per her

      written request, effective October 31, 2010.

 Supplemental:
· Tabled the vote on winter coaches for the 2010-2011 school year until the next board
   
 meeting of November 11, 2010.
Superintendent’s Report:
· Approved all Professional Leave as presented.

· Approved the request for Advisor Dave Hill and approximately 20 members of the Tri-Valley

Archery Team to attend both the state and national archery competition. The state tournament                        will be held in Columbus, Ohio, on Friday, March 6, 2011. The national tournament (NASP National Championship) will be held in Louisville, KY. on Friday May 6, 2011. Transportation will be by school bus to both events with parents serving as chaperones.
Heard Committee Reports from:

Finance


Policy


Career Center


Facilities


Technology

The next regular board meeting will be held Thursday, November 11, 2010 at 7:30 P.M.

A special board meeting will be held on Friday, November 19, 2010 at 8:00 A.M.

